
 
 
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 20, 2025 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
BEAUTY CLUB 
Do you plan on being a makeup artist, or going to a beauty school in the future? Do you enjoy doing 
makeup and just want to learn more? Join Burnsviews' new beauty club! Whether you're a complete 
beginner or already have some skills, we welcome everyone interested in makeup or modeling! As an 
artist, you'll get the chance to learn, practice, and show off your creativity. If you want to model, it's a 
great way to gain experience and have fun while working with others! We'll be meeting for the first 
time on Tuesday January 22nd at 3:00 in room 133. Scan the QR codes around the school for more 
information. Hope to see you soon! 
 
ROBOTICS TEAM 
A huge congratulations to Mr. Ma and all of the members of the robotics team who competed this 
weekend at the VRC Winter Qualifier tournament in White Rock. They won the triple crown: 
tournament champions, skills champions, and the Excellence Award. Congratulations team! That is 
an incredible accomplishment. 
 
DRAMA SHOWCASE 
Ms Stark's Senior Drama class showcased their talents and skills on Friday night. They wrote, 
directed and performed their versions of Frozen, The Twilight Saga and the Hunger 
Games.  Congratulations on a great show! 
 
 
CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 
Breakfast: Bacon wrap with hashbrown 
 
NEW ITEM: Jello $2 
 
 
 
 


